








Dear Parents

The teachers’ of the 5th and 6th grade have decided to collaborate with administration staff to enforce after-school detention as a new disciplinary action for some of the 5th and 6th grade students.  We as the 5th and 6th -grade team has realized the classroom management has become a problem. Students are not coming to class prepared to learn, or are being disruptive during class learning.  We will have after- school detention every Thursday from 3:30 p.m. - 4:30 p.m. to reteach what students have missed due to behavior issues during class.  If a student fails to show up for after school detention, the ending results will be a 3-day suspension with a mandatory parent meeting to return to school. 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please have your child’s transportation in place on how they will be getting home after school detention at 4:30pm.  We will be giving parents a 48 hours’ notice if your child was assigned to after school detention. 

As a team we want your student to get the best education available to them. In order provide this education your students need to be respectful and ready to learn in all classes during the day. 

Thank you,
5th and 6th grade team
Columbus Arts & Technology Academy
